
Make a difference! Ki Te Whakapiki!  

Paremata School Board of Trustees Update 

4 May 2016 

 

Have you ever considered joining the Paremata School Board of Trustees?   

 

Being a school trustee is a rewarding and tangible way of making a difference and contributing 

to the governance and direction of the school.   

 

We need people who have the skills to ask the right questions and to make the necessary 

decisions to ensure our school provides an environment that enables every student to achieve 

their highest possible educational potential.  If you are committed to our school and are willing 

to listen, to have an open mind and to question then you could be a school trustee. 

 

This really is your opportunity to contribute to your community and to be involved in your 

children’s education in a very practical way. 

  

The school community elects a Board of Trustees every three years and the election is rapidly 

approaching: 

Nominations close at noon on  Friday 20 May 

Voting papers are sent out    Week beginning Monday 23 May 

Voting closes     Friday 3 June 

Board takes office    Friday 10 June  

 

Interested or just need more information? 

Nomination forms are available at the office. 

 

If you want to know more about the role and functions of a Board of Trustees there’s lots of 

information available on  www.trustee-election.co.nz.    Alternatively pop into the school office 

and speak to Bryce or Christine or contact any of the existing Board members.  We’re happy to 

share our experiences and might even shout you a coffee!   

Russell Cooke  027 591 4671  russell_cooke@xtra.co.nz 

Stephanie MacLean 021 151 9966  stephanie@adfmilking.com 

 

 

Russell Cooke (Chairperson), Bryce Coleman (Principal), Bryan Middleton, Nicky Aldridge-

Masters, Paulette O’Reilly, Stephanie MacLean and Christine Lock (Staff rep). 


